
 

 

16 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) of Year 8 Students  
 
Year 8 Family Learning Evening 
6.00pm – 7.30pm on Tuesday 22 November 2022 
 
I am pleased to tell you that our Year 8 students have made an excellent start to the academic year 
and we would like to thank you for your support from home throughout this important time in your 
child’s education.  
 
We would like to invite you and your child to our Year 8 Family Learning Evening which will take 
place on Tuesday 22 November 2022 between 6.00 and 7.30pm. 
 
This evening will start with a session in the main hall covering the Year 8 Curriculum, expectations and 
personal development plus other aspects which will help to guide your child through life at The 
Roseland.   
 
In the second part of the evening you will have an opportunity to meet your child’s tutor and for 
your child to give you a tour of the school.  
 
Miss Hare, Learning Leader for Year 7 and 8 will also be in attendance if you have any further questions.  
 
We hope that you can join us. 
   

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Richard Clarke 
Headteacher 
 

 

 
 


